Reports on Achievement 2013-2014

Dear parents and guardians,

I'm pleased to inform you that the Department of Education and Early Childhood Development has released its Reports on Achievement for the 2013-2014 school year. You can access these reports at www.gnb.ca/education or through your local school. I encourage you to view these documents, which are compiled and released annually to show how New Brunswick's more than 300 public schools stand in relation to provincial achievement targets. This information can be useful to you in your ongoing support of your children's learning.

As Minister, I want to take this opportunity to thank you for your involvement in the education of your children. I appreciate your work on their behalf in partnership with teachers, school staff, home and school associations, parent school support committees, district education councils and the department.

Our common purpose is to support each child to reach his or her full potential so each will have a brighter future right here in New Brunswick. Together, we can provide that support by continuing to build an enhanced culture of excellence and innovation in our school system.

I look forward to working with all of you as we raise the bar and close the gap in all we do to provide our children with a quality education in our province.

Sincerely,

Serge Rousselle

lousell

Minister of Education and Early Childhood Development

